
 

 
 
 

CONTACT: Francisco “French” Espinoza, Public Works Director, 
fespinoza@taosgov.com, (575) 751-2047 
  
  
For Immediate Release:  
 

UPDATE – MAJOR WATER LEAK ON CRUZ ALTA ROAD 
 

September 18, 2014 – The Town of Taos Public Works Department has reported a 
major water leak on Cruz Alta Road.  The water leak will affect water pressure 
from Cruz Alta Road north to Kachina Lodge. Cruz Alta Road is closed between 
Witt Road and Camino de Santiago.  Crews are on site and working on resolving 
the problem.  Updates will be provided as soon as possible. 
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